
Letter: Bread & Broth thanks
volunteer team
To the community,

“We love helping with the great folks at Bread & Broth,”
commented Jacalyn Andrews. “It warms your heart to be involved
with serving a hot meal” to those who attended B&B’s dinner
Monday evening dinner on March 28.

Andrews is a game supervisor at Caesars’ Stateline casinos.
She and her fellow HEROs volunteer crewmembers had a great
time at the Harrah’s/Harveys HEROs Adopt A Day dinner.

Employee volunteerism is the cornerstone of Caesars’ community
involvement and the employee-based community volunteers are
called Caesars HEROs. The local Harrah’s/Harveys’ HEROs have
been supporters of B&B’s AAD program for several years and
have been sponsoring two dinners annually. Having the HEROs at
the dinners is a big help because their volunteers know what
to do and to a great job helping out.

Along with Andrews, the HEROs volunteer crew consisted of
Darlene  Winkelman,  Kristel  Kimball,  Pat  Frega  and  Steve
Campbelll.  These  experienced  HEROs  volunteers  filled  the
giveaway  bags  with  fruit,  vegetables,  dairy  products,
bread/pastries,  and  canned  goods,  helped  serve  the  baked
chicken dinner and closed out the evening by helping with the
dinner’s cleanup.

“It truly warms my heart to serve the less fortunate of our
community,” said Winkelman. B&B really appreciates the concern
and involvement of the HEROs in our joint efforts to ease
hunger in the Tahoe South Shore Community.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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